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Anglers Place Second In Tournament

Anthony "Bubba" Cicero, age 16, from Elizabethtown and Dusten Wevodau, age 16, from Central Dauphin, represented the Lancaster County Junior Hawg Hunters in the Bass Federation Quad State Championship tournament. The fishing event was held at Elk Neck State Park on the upper Chesapeake Bay in Maryland on July 9. Young anglers from Pennsylvania, New Jersey, Delaware and Maryland competed. 
The Lancaster County Junior Hawg Hunters' boat captain was Barry Potteiger from Middletown. The team placed second overall in the tournament with a total weight of 16.01 pounds, and they nearly had a 5.43-pound largemouth bass. The second-place finish qualifies Bubba and Dusten for the Bass Federation National Tournament.

